
 

 

 
Let your imagination lead the 
way as you try new things. Find 
your inspiration and discover a 
different side of yourself. 
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Attention all girls entering 

Kindergarten - High school and their 

families. 

       Please join us for a Girl Scout Open House: 

United Church of Christ, 283 Main St 

      Southbury, CT 06488 

Monday, October 21, 2024 - 6:00 pm. 

Questions? Please reach out to Cassie Rottman               

        at gspomperaugsu@gmail.com  
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